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June 10, 2016  
           
Dear Fourth Grade Parents and Guardians,  

 
We will present our evening Spring Concert at Lloyd Harbor School.  This year’s concert will 
take place on Wednesday, June 15th   from 7:00 – 8:15PM.  Please plan to stay for the 

entire concert.    
 
Children should remember to bring their instruments to school on Wednesday, June 15th for 

the day-time performance in the Gym.  For the day concert, the students should wear normal 
school clothes – but not athletic shorts.  
 

For the evening performance, have your child dress according to the guidelines below:   
 

 Night Concert Attire for Band, Orchestra and Chorus 

 
Boys should wear white shirts with neckties, jackets, 
dress shoes, and black slacks – no jeans or sneakers.  

 
Girls are asked to wear black skirts/dress pants and  
white shirts – no jeans or sneakers.  

 
Students should arrive at the following times: 

 
           6:15PM Orchestra  

  6:30PM Band 
           6:45PM All remaining 4th graders report to to the music room (l31). 
 

Parents may pick up their children in the gym lobby after the concert is over.    
 
We look forward to seeing you at the performance. 

 
Sincerely,  
 

Philip Gray – Elementary Music Coordinator  
Heather Daniels-Rosenblatt – Orchestra Director 
Gary Meyer – Band Director                                 

Stephanie Visceglie – Choral Director   
                                         

  


